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Good afternoon,
 
Thank you for reaching out to our office about this matter and for your kind words concerning the Lieutenant 
Governor. I am the one in charge of sending out all op-eds and press releases and I send all of our publications to Mr. 
Dill at thetimesexaminer@bellsouth.net. If I failed to send a copy of our latest op-ed, which concerns the gas tax, I 
sincerely apologize and will attach a copy of that piece to this email in case that is indeed what happened. All future 
publications will be sent to the email above, unless there is a better method of getting the piece where it needs to be, 
in which case please let me know and I will make the necessary changes.
 
Again, thank you for reaching out to our office and please do not hesitate to reach out in the future if there is 
anything you need.
 
Sincerely,
 
Hayden Grooms
Manager of External Affairs
Office of the Lieutenant Governor
(803) 734-0107
 

mailto:Hayden%20Grooms
mailto:jcthetimesexaminer@juno.com
mailto:thetimesexaminer@bellsouth.net

